NED University of
Engineering & Technology

Change in Interview Date
Due to the prevailing weather situation, the interviews for
the Fifth Provisional Call List (Hyderabad Board) — 2025
have been rescheduled. They will nhow be conducted on
Thursday, August 21, 2025.
e Submission of Documents: 0930 hrs (sharp)
e Interview & Admission: 1030 hrs (sharp)




